
Bath High School Preservation Awarded Grant  

  

The Monsanto Fund has awarded $2500 to Bath High School Preservation on behalf of Beaufort County 

farmer George Ross III.   Mr. Ross, whose family members are alumni of Bath High School, selected BHS 

Preservation to receive this donation through America’s Farmers Grow Communities.   

Learn more about the Monanto Fund at http://www.monsantofund.org  and the America’s Farmers 

Grow Communities at http://www.americasfarmers.com.  

To view the award winners visit:  http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-

outreach/2016winners/  and select North Carolina.   

Thank you George Ross and Americas Farmers.   

  

 

George and Lynn Ross presenting the $2500 award from the Monsanto Fund and America's Farmers 
Grow Communities to BHSP President Ruth Dorkin. Thank you George and Lynn. 

 

  

http://www.monsantofund.org/
http://www.monsantofund.org/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-outreach/2016-winners/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-outreach/2016-winners/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-outreach/2016-winners/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-outreach/2016-winners/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-outreach/2016-winners/
http://www.americasfarmers.com/community-outreach/2016-winners/

